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Implications of Signing the Saskatchewan Women 
Entrepreneurship (WESK) Charter 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That Option 3 be approved which includes the signing of the WESK Charter and 

utilizing these principles to continue to build a more holistic approach to Social 
Procurement; and 

2. That the Mayor be authorized to sign the WESK Charter on behalf of City Council. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on November 8, 2022, 
considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. Your Committee also 
received a letter of support from Miriam Johnson, CEO, Women Entrepreneurship 
(WESK) Charter, dated October 31, 2022. 
 
Attachment 
1. November 8, 2022 report of the Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services 
2. October 31, 2022 letter from Miriam Johnson, CEO, Women Entrepreneurship 

(WESK) Charter 


